
April 17, 1963 

Dr. s, R. Weiss 

V.0O.0 CoA. 

8 - Fifth Avenue 
New York City 

Dear Dr. Weiss: 

I am sending you all the enclosed material Special 
Delivery. I onsider it quite urgent. 

You will notice my brief reply to Jhirad. It is 
necessary for us to consult immediately about our 
future action and to salvage whatever we can from 
this situation. 

In addition, I fear that when it is discovered 
that Cotthold is an official of the Ministry of 
Religions, the whole situation may explode. 

Please call me on this as soon as possible, and 
return all the enclosed material to me after you 
have mailed off my letter to India, 

If you wish, you may of course make photocopies 
of any or all of the enclosed. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL: ff 

Enels


